
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Tammi Cain <tcain@indus.k12.mn.us>
Date: Mon, Apr 12, 2021 at 3:17 PM
Subject: Fwd: School board letter -late bus
To: Jeremy Tammi <jeremy.tammi@isd363.org>, Terri Rud <trud@indus.k12.mn.us>, 
<terri.rud@isd363.org>, <ralph.lewis@isd363.org>, Brian Dreher <brian.dreher@isd363.org>, 
<scott.mai@isd363.org>, <douglas.jourdan@isd363.org>, <bob.stueven@isd363.org>

Good Afternoon,
Here are 2 more parent emails I have received about the late bus today. I have 
combined them into 1 email but have both original emails if needed.
Thank you 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Melissa Bushaw <melissajane1022@hotmail.com>
Date: Mon, Apr 12, 2021 at 2:42 PM
Subject: School board letter -late bus
To: tcain@indus.k12.mn.us <tcain@indus.k12.mn.us>

Indus School Board,

I am writing in regards to bringing back the late bus for after school and sports activities. I think 
it would be in the best interest for the school to have the late bus. I believe that more students 
would participate in after school activities, it is not easy for some parents to get off work to drive 
20 plus miles to pick up their kids for after school activities. I know that I was very greatful for 
the “late bus”. It would be great to have it back.

Thank you,

Missy Hasbargen

Sent from my iPhone

  I would really appreciate the school board putting the late bus for Indus back into operation for 
the remainder of the school year. It is a struggle to arrange rides and get softball players back 
home after practice every night. Most of the girls that play do not have a driver's license this 
year, so they cannot get themselves home after daily practice. That means that parents need to 
arrange with various people to pick up kids after practice which is often a struggle for most of 
us. 
Thank you for taking the time to address this,
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Jill Hasbargen

-- 
With Warm Regards,

Tammi Cain

Administrative Secretary
Indus School
South Koochiching - Rainy River School ISD #363
main (218) 634-2425 ext 100 Fax (218) 634-1334

-- 
Jeremy Tammi
Superintendent ISD #363
Phone 218-897-5275 Ext 153
Fax 218-897-5280


